Power Based Violence (PBV

The faculty and staff members of Northshore Technical Community College
(NTCC) who are designated as "Responsible Employees" have not yet
completed their required training. The training was launched in April 2024,
and it will be completed by December 2024. As of now, 269 out of 307
(87.6%) of the "Responsible Employees" have completed their annual
training.

In 2023, NTCC had 256 employees, out of which 246 (96%) completed the
training.

Currently, NTCC has six Confidential Advisors, all of whom have completed
their annual training for 2024. All "Confidential Advisor Attestation Forms" are
on file with both NTCC and LCTCS.



